
Online/Remote Learning for Students 
Beginning Thursday, March 19, 2020 
  
Superintendent’s Message: 
As you know the Rocklin Unified School District will be closed until April 13, 2020 for 
students. The District is taking the necessary steps, under the guidance of the Placer 
County Public Health Department, to protect the health and safety of students, staff and 
those who visit our campuses. Should circumstances and dates for re-opening change, 
the District will notify families.  
  
We are very grateful for your patience and trust as we all navigate this as a community. 
  
We have created a one-stop location for all information and links for support as it relates 
to Online and Remote Learning Resources. This can be found on the RUSD Web Page 
at ​www.rocklinusd.org/Parents/RUSDKeepsConnected-OnlineRemote-Learning​. 
  
During the period that schools are closed, the District will continue to provide free 
school lunches and breakfasts for any child under the age of 18.  Meals can be picked 
up at Whitney and Rocklin High Schools, Springview Middle School, and Antelope 
Creek and Sierra Elementary Schools from 11:00-1:00 p.m. from March 16 - April 13th. 
A child must be present for the food to be distributed.  
  
RUSD staff has been developing curricula for online/remote learning opportunities for all 
students. By Wednesday, you will be contacted by your child’s teacher(s) who will share 
information about how he or she will facilitate online or remote learning during the 
period of school closure.  The expectation is that distance learning will begin for 
students on Thursday, March 19, 2020. 
  
For students with Individual Education Plans (IEPs), RUSD Special Education staff will 
be communicating this week with families about online and remote learning 
opportunities and other necessary information such as upcoming IEPs. 
  
These are new and challenging times with COVID-19 as we collectively take care of our 
students and employees.  Thank you once again for your continued patience and 
understanding as our community and RUSD takes unprecedented measures in 
response to help slow the spread of COVID-19. 

 
Sincerely, 
Roger Stock 
Superintendent of Schools 
Rocklin Unified School District 

https://www.rocklinusd.org/Parents/RUSDKeepsConnected-OnlineRemote-Learning/index.html

